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Thursday, July 22, 2021
Open House From 5-7pm
Lanesboro City Hall
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Lanesboro, MN  55949

Project Schedule:
Planning/Design: Summer 2021-
Winter 2021
Construction Start: Spring 2022
Construction Complete: Spring 2023
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2022 Street & Utility Improvement Project
July 9, 2021

Overview
The City of Lanesboro is planning the 2022 Street and Utility Improvement 
project which include improvements along Kirkwood Street, Coffee Street, 
Rochelle Avenue, Beacon Street, and the Pleasant/Sheridan Alley (see map).  
Improvements include the full reconstruction of street and utilities in these 
areas.  

 Neighborhood Informational Meeting
The City will be hosting a Neighborhood Informational Meeting on 
Thursday, July 22nd from 5-7pm at City Hall.  The purpose of the meeting is 
to provide residents with an opportunity to learn about the project scope 
and schedule, provide feedback and ask questions of the design team.  The 
meeting will be an open house format, and there will be no formal 
presentation, so those that are interested are free to come anytime between 
5-7pm.  

Contacts
Informational newsletters, such as this one, will be mailed to you periodically 
throughout the planning for this project.  If you have questions or concerns 
at any time, please contact Brian Malm, Bolton & Menk at the phone number 
or email address listed.  
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